
 
29 April 2022 

Re: Renovation (May - June 2022) 

Dear Valued Guest, 

Katathani Phuket Beach Resort strives to continuously improve our products and image, and 
therefore, this low season we are planning to renovate our rooms per the schedule below.  

Period of renovations 

1 May – 30 June 2022 44 Grand Suites, 3 Royal Thani Suites (Yellow highlighted area) 
 

 

Effects of these renovations 
There will be no structural change in the rooms; thus no heavy machinery will be used. We will 
close the renovating area in order to contain the effects, separated from guests. Moreover, 
since all the work will be conducted inside of the rooms, we expect zero disturbances to the 
areas outside of the highlighted zones.  None of our facilities in both Thani and Bhuri Wings will 
be impacted in anyway.  
 
Please rest assured that our guest’s absolute comfort is our  number one priority; thus we will do 
our best to offer an enjoyable stay for everyone. Should you have any questions or concerns 
feel free to contact us at any time. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Shores of Serenity! 

Yours faithfully, 

The Management 



 
6 May 2022 

Re: Pool Access Room  

Dear Valued Partner, 

Good news! In July 2022, we will offer you 34 new “Pool Access” rooms in the Bhuri Wing.  Three 
swimming pools are currently being built in front of the Deluxe Pool Rooms. 

Period of construction:  6 May – 30 June 2022  

 

 
Effects of these works 
We will close the construction area in order to contain the effects, separated from guests. We expect 
zero disturbances to the area outside of the highlighted zone. None of our rooms or facilities in the 
Thani Wing will be impacted in anyway.  
 
Please rest assured that our guest’s absolute comfort is our  number one priority; thus we will do 
our best to offer an enjoyable stay for everyone. Should you have any questions or concerns feel 
free to contact us at any time. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

The Management 



     
 
 

Emergency Pool Repair 

 

 

One of our pools in the highlighted zone is closed for an emergency repair until 30 June 2022 

 
What happened? 
Due to some problems with the Kata Noi Pool surface, the pool tiles must be replaced.  Thus, we will close Kata Noi 
Pool for a repair and maintenance until 30 June 2022.   
 
Effects of this repair 
Work is limited to between the hours of 8:00 – 17:00 hrs.  Minimal effect is expected to the area closed to this pool.  
However, the rest of the resort will be operating normally.   
 
Areas and room types in operations 
Guests will continue to enjoy the other pools in the resort.  All other facilities will be operating normally secluded from 
the disturbance whatsoever.  
 
 
Please rest assured that our guest’s absolute comfort is the number one pr iority; thus we will do our utmost to offer an 
enjoyable stay to them.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact us.  


